
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Unfortunately, Mr Murphy will not be able to attend the Year 8 Parent/Teacher evening on Tuesday 7 
March due to a medical appointment. If you wish to discuss your son's progress please email him on 
ajm@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 
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